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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

April 7, 1975 

MR. PRESIDENT: 

The attached is forwarded for your 
information and will be handled 
routinely unless otherwise indicated • 

• 

Digitized from Box C17 of The Presidential Handwriting File 
 at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



THE SECRETARY OF THE TREASURY 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20220 

April 5, 1975 

Dear Mr. President: 

Enclosed is my suggestion for a 
new bicentennial dollar bill. 

Faithfully yours, 

C ~l";"l.~ml'l'llo:.rn---
The Honorable 
Gerald R. Ford 
President of the United States 
The White House 
Washington, D. c. 20500 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

April 9, 1975 

MEMORANDUM FOR THE HONORABLE WILLIAM E. SIMON 
SECRETARY OF THE TREASURY 

The attached letter was returned in the President's outbox with 
the following notation: 

-- Bill! 

• 
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